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March 17, 1949

Hon, Burton ¥Wilecox,
Publice wgtaro Board of North Dakota,
Bismarck, Nerth Dakota.

Dear PBurton:

Ag you know from my letter
of February 3rd, I referred your outline of a
plan for the rehabilitation of the Fort Berthe
0ld Indians, to the Commissioner of Indian
Affairs, for his consideration.

Attached herewith is a cony
of his reply, wvhich I feel sure will be of
interest to you, I hope you will follow the
suggestion in the last paragraph to send a
copy of your proposal to the Reglonal Director
of the Indian Service at Billings,

It is certainly good of you
to put the time and thought you have, on the
sad situation of many of the Indieans in our
state, who badly need someone to befriend thenm.
1, too, am anxious to do all I possidly can to
see that the resettlement »rogran betters their
living conditions and economy.

¥ith kindest regards, I

S4ncerely

Wiimai
Enc,.
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